
Welcome to the Grantee Portal 
Thank you for reviewing this information and for using the Grantee Portal. As a reminder, the portal 
system is the best way for grantees and applicants to interact with Open Society Foundations for any 
existing grants or potential applications you are submitting. 

If this is your first time using our portal system we encourage you to use this website to better 
understand how to use the Grantee Portal system to update your user data, submit an amendment or 
grantee report for your current grant, or submit a new application. 

As always, if you encounter any issues or questions feel free to reach out to us at 
granteefeedback@opensocietyfoundations.org. 
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